


SVMO
BOARD OF DIRECTORS MEETING
JUNE 3,2021		6:00 P.M.
The meeting was called to order at 6:00 p.m. by President Jannie Layne, the pledge of allegiance and prayer were offered.
Members present were: Jannie Layne, Al Wille, Jim Reed, Jeff Vinger, Kelly Powell, Matt Mendenhall, and Connie Crowell.
Guests were Max Williams and Jason Boze.
Nominations were held with current officers retaining their positions.  Jannie Layne, President, Al Wille, Vice President, Matt Mendenhall and Jeff Vinger, Treasurers.  
Kaytlyn Pickron was elected as secretary of the board.  David Laningham and Mark Fougerousse were also elected to the board.
Jason Boze with CORE Engineering and Jeff Vinger presented the new 3D model of the memorial.
A detailed discussion was held about the model, storage, use of and moving forward from this point.
It was agreed that CORE Engineering will be asked to make a presentation of the model, the fly over video and answer questions at the Springdale City Council meeting.  Jim Reed agreed to secure SVMO a place on the agenda for June 22, 2021, at 6:00 p.m.
Jim Reed discussed Bikes, Blues and BBQ participation for SVMO.
Matt Mendenhall volunteered to work on a potential golf tournament for SVMO.
The board voted to continue to meet at current location in the conference room upstairs.

Next meeting will be Thursday, July 1st at 6:00 p.m. at City of Springdale Sports Complex on Cambridge.

With no further business before this board, the meeting was adjourned.
Respectfully,
Jannie D. Layne-Acting Secretary


